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This Week In Our School : 14" - 18" September 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Here we are to inform you current updates of our kids activities. In this week, Q.3 Nursery class is opened. They are still
feeling wonderful and exited in participating school activities. Kinders 1 - 3 learned about “Watermelon, Shrimp and Ice Cream”

topic. Stay tune on our Facebook.

ey dinAsamnyiny

v
o @ =3

o a o o 1 o o d" vl = = rdl 3 IS ¥ o o
atanAfl nufudweeuzasy wdlai o § FuAnidnlatinsdlaBeuluatewmes o wing Iaunfeulunisdiusuay

3.

1 a o dﬂl ] z: = o Y ‘ﬂl 4 1 v = ndg’v aa ° &
TANNANTINNLUNDY AVUTU B.0 — B.en Faulassnumuidananla laun LL[F']\‘iTN, N uazladnau uanantdedinanssudszandilany

Bnuanuanenanssn NazdadiuannannInuas RN et et

“Project : Watermelon,

Shrimp, Ice Cream”

“Upseau : wnsly, A9, loAn3u”
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« Birthday wishes to Lada Nursery (18" September)
Watermelon
_ We wish you a lovely and wonderful birthday.
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x To develop students language and

communication skills, we have given theme

x During young Scientist activity, nursery kids made Slimes

vocabulary drills and enhancement in Thai,

English and Chinese language. with T. Fang. Good job kids.
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+ Kinders 1 learn about Watermelon. T.Tuk leads children

to observing watermelon shape and tasting it.
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x Kinders 2 learned about shrimp by painting colors on shrimp pictures.
Good job kids !!!
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* Kinders 3 have started their Ice Cream Project by molding clay to
ice cream model. Good job kids !!!
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We thank all parents and guardians for your past

and continued kind support of the school’s activities.




